
31st December, 2020 

To 
The Department of Corporate Services 
The BSE Limited 
Floor 25, P.J.Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub: Compliance of Regulation 30 of SEBI LODR, 2015 – Caution Letter - Reg. 

The Company has received a caution letter dated 30.12.2020, from the BSE 
Limited, with respect to disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. We are herewith disseminating 
the letter received from BSE. 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 
For CG-VAK SOFTWARE AND EXPORTS LIMITED 

Harcharan. J 
Company Secretary 
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